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Warmer Weather

It is fabulous to see the return of some warmer weather and we are all looking forward

to summer. Please can we take this opportunity to remind you that as usual in warmer

weather you should ensure your child(ren):

e Wear black school shoes. Whilst it is lovely to see children in sandals, they are not practical for a
busy day at school

e Have sun-cream applied before coming to school. They may bring in a named bottle of suncream for
them to reapply during the day if needed

e Bring a named hat with them

e Due to the weather being so changeable, please ensure your child also has a raincoat with them

e Have their water bottles in school. They will be encouraged to keep hydrated

e Double-check that all jumpers, sweatshirts and cardigans are named so they can be returned to the
correct child if left on the playground

Attendance

It is fantastic to see so many of our children arriving in good time ready to start their learning each day.

Thank you for your support in making this happen.

However, we thought it might be useful to remind you of the following important extracts from our

Attendance Policy:

e The school day starts at 8.55am, children are allowed to come straight into school after the gates
open at 8.45am.

o Gates will be closed at 9.00am and any child arriving after that time should be taken to the school
office where parents/carers will be asked to complete the late register.

e Registers are marked by 9.10am and your child will receive a late mark (L) if they are not in by that
time.

e Registration closes at 9.30am and if your child arrives at school after this time they will receive an
unauthorised absence mark.

e The school day ends at 3.15pm.
Thank you for your continued support

End of Term Mindfulness Garden
R Friends Association

Term ends on: Our incredible PTFA team have been

Friday 24th May at 3.15 p.m. working hard over the last couple of years to raise funds for

a Mindfulness Garden for the children to enjoy. We are
We return to school on:

absolutely thrilled to announce that work on the garden will

Monday 3rd June begin during the May half-term.

Watch this space!
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